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Dear Customers, Dear Readers,
This newsletter has been created to keep you informed, every month, of the company’s developments and the progress of the
modernisation work at the Inertam site.

Phoenix rises from its ashes

After almost a year of work and more than €5 million of investment, the factory
restarted on 1°tJuly last. Following the temperature increase protocol lasting
several days and a series of tests intended to check all equipment, Inertam has
resumed production.

A promising start

» The minor failures that each facility encounters when (re)starting have now
all been resolved. Inertam has been operating without an unscheduled
shutdown for several weeks.

» Production rates are increasing: from 10 tonnes per day to 20 tonnes on
average with peaks of more than 25 tonnes.

» On-site waste reception has resumed.
» The existing stock is gradually being eliminated. Like the phoenix, a mythical, long-

» The changes made in the load preparation area and in flue gas treatment lived firebird reborn after being
are satisfactory. Dust in the contained area and atmospheric emissions are
considerably reduced, making it possible to envisage an increase in plant
availability and therefore production. been reborn from its ashes!

consumed in flames, Inertam has

» Logistics have been optimised by redesigning the storage area and installing
new infrastructures for the new waste.

The next steps...

» Making the plant’s availability even more reliable.
» Installing an additional furnace at the end of 2021 to increase the site's production capacity.
» Optimising the facility’s operation.

This “restart” edition of the newsletter is therefore the last... so that its reborn version too will be better! It will be
in the form of a quarterly newsletter that will give you a picture of the life and activities of a production site!
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